
 

 
 
Event Name: Angas and Bremer  
Time Message Issued: 1030 
Date Message Issued: 01/10/2016 
 

 
 

FLOOD WATCH AND ACT MESSAGE 
 
The State Emergency Service advises that flooding in the Angas and Bremer catchments, including Langhorne 
Creek and Strathalbyn is stabilising, but threats may still be present. 
 
Although flood waters are no longer rising, significant amounts of water are still present which may threaten the 
safety of you and your family.  
 
Continue to follow your Emergency Flood Plan. Do not walk, ride or drive through floodwater or let children play 
in or near floodwater. Take care while driving as mud, tree branches and other debris may still be on roads or 
the road surface may be damaged. 
 
If you live or travel through these areas, stay alert and continue to monitor local radio for updates on the 
situation. 
 
If your property has been flooded do not turn your electricity back on until it has been checked by a qualified 
electrician and be aware that your household water supply may not be safe. 
 
For SES assistance during floods phone 132 500. If the matter is life threatening call triple zero. 

 
 
 

 


